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NSW 2024 Solo/Duo/Graceful Competition

Hi All,
As some of you may be aware NSW Calisthenics have had a difficult time securing venues for our competitions this year. This unfortunately has resulted in us not being able to conduct our competitions in the way we have in the past years, in particular our solo and duo competition.
Our solo and duo competition over the past 3 years has had amazing growth which last year saw it have a record number of entries and a two day competition. Over the years we have been fortunate enough to have participants from ACT, QLD and VIC.
This year however despite our best efforts we have only been able to secure a venue for 1 day. With the growth of our competition and an increasing number of NSW participants, it has left us in a difficult position where we unfortunately are unable to accept any entries from interstate participants this year only.
This has been extremely difficult decision to make and we are extremely disappointed that we have had to limit our competition this way. We love having our interstate participants and in particular our friends from the ACT attend, the performances you showcase for our NSW Cali participants and audience will be greatly missed.
We are already in the planning stage for 2025 so we can be back bigger and better and welcome each and every one of you.
If you have any question with the above please feel free to reach out.
Regards,
Danielle Cohen and Lauren Cotton
Directors of NSW Competitions
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